
Correction
The print version of the Interview entitled 
“Warming up” (Nature Photon. 7, 1008; 
2013) contained an incorrect version of the 
photograph, which was missing one group 
member listed in the figure caption. This 
photograph has been replaced with the correct 
one in both the HTML and PDF versions of  
the Interview.
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